
 
 

Rally in support of a new Health Accord! 
 
The Federal-Provincial Health Accord expires on March 31st, 

putting Manitoba at risk of losing 
$1.3 billion in health transfers over the next 10 years. 

 
Join fellow Manitobans in calling for 

a new Health Accord. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Contact: Laurissa Smerchanski-Sims 

 Phone:  (204) 299-3848 
 Email:   smerchanskisims@gmail.com 

 Saveourhealthcare.ca 

           Manitobans for Public Health Care 
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Who: Manitobans who support public health 

What: A rally at Charleswood – St. James – 

Assiniboia & Headingley Member of 
Parliament Steven Fletcher’s office 

When: March 31st from 4:30 pm – 5:15 pm 

Where: Steven Fletcher’s constituency office, 

3111 Portage Avenue, Unit A 

Why: To call on Steven Fletcher to support a 

new Health Accord 
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